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  ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL
18th April, 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re:  School Swimming in Primary 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7
A letter went out to parents regarding swimming for this term on Monday 18th April.

Unfortunately, our days and times have had to be rearranged.

I apologise for the inconvenience caused however, this is not the fault of the school.

Please note the amended days and times for the different year groups. 
Please remember to log into Parent Pay on the afternoon/evening of your child’s session in order to pay, once the class teacher has confirmed attendance and any absentees to office staff. 
The timetable will be as follows:

	Term 3
	

	Thursday:  10-week block
Commencing Thursday 18th April 2024 and continuing until 20th June 2024
	P3 – with Mrs Mc Allister

	Wednesday 10-week block
Commencing Wednesday 17th April 2024 and continuing until 19th June  2024
	P4 – with Mrs Devlin

	Monday: 7 week block
Commencing Monday 22nd April 2024 and continuing until 24th June 2024
	P5- with Mrs Mc Cormick

	Friday: 5 week block

Commencing Friday 24th May 2024 and continuing until 21st June 2024
	P6- with Mr Herbert

	Friday: 5 week block

Commencing Friday 19th April 2024 and continuing until 17th May 2024
	P7 – with Mrs Crossley


Thank you for your support in ensuring your child is prepared for when his/her class will take place. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Eileen Ward

PRINCIPAL

